
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name chris yates

Address 26 Arbury Close,Banbury,OX16 9TE

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I am writing as a lifelong fan and supporter of Oxford United Football Club 
 
I have lived in Oxfordshire my whole life and football has been a very important part of that, 
I first started watching Oxford in the late 80s, I became a lifelong fan, attending many 100s 
of games since and making lifelong friendships along the way.  
 
Football isn't just 90 minutes of kicking a ball around, it's something more, something 
special, it brings people together from different communities, different backgrounds and for 
some, it means everything. 
 
I now take my children to home games, meeting up with other friends and their families, all 
going together to support our only professional local football club.  
 
We are all in full support of the new stadium at the 'Triangle site' in Kidlington because it will 
protect the future of our team, our club Oxford United.  
 
The stadium will provide an ongoing asset to the whole of Oxfordshire and something to be 
proud of and a family meeting place for generations to come. 
 
This site is perfect for access to the great transport links nearby, Oxford Parkway train 
station and the A34, so will not be a problem for local or travelling supporters. 
 
It also has easy access from Banbury with bus routes already in place and alternative routes 
via train or bus from Bicester too. 
 
 
PLEASE EXCEPT THIS LETTER OF SUPPORT AND THE DECISION TO HAVE OUR NEW 
STADIUM AT THE TRIANGLE SITE AND URGE EVERY SINGLE CHERWELL DISTRICT 
COUNCILLOR TO FULLY SUPPORT THE PLANS. 
 
Thank you  
 
Kind regards 
 
Chris Yates and family 
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